
NEWS RELEASE
O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School starts Ipad Program
Timmins, October 8, 2010:

O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School isstarting up the Apple Ipad program next
week in the all boys class. On this coming Tuesday, October 12th, 2010, the school
will be conducting a Parent Information Night between 6:30 pm and 7:30 pm to
officially launch the Apple Ipad program and answer any questions the parents
may have.

The goal of this program is to promote boys literacy by providing every child in this
class with an Ipad and all the electronic books they can read. The research project
will be implemented by PhD student Tina Benevides under the direction of Dr. David
Booth, a world renowned educator in boys literacy.

Ted Weltz, Principal of O’Gorman IntermediateCatholic School commented, “This
single gender class is one of the first in Timmins and offers Sue Chartrand, the
teacher, an excellent opportunity to deliver a program with strategies that are in
line with how boys learn best.”
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